
27 JULY 2022 – SIXTY SEVENTH MEETING
· The Minutes and Resolutions of the previous meeting were approved. 

· It was reported that there were 178 victims as at 27 May 2022, according to the figures on the National CJD Surveillance Unit website. However, Fieldfisher were aware of 186 victims. By the end of this meeting, the Trustees had considered 185 of the claims submitted to date. The Trustees had considered a total of 409 claims for £5,000 Psychiatric Injury award, 217 claims for Particular Emotional Hardship and 45 claims for Particular Financial Hardship. 
· No new claims had been made for the Trustees to consider at the meeting. 
· £42,149,332.85 had been paid in compensation by the date of the meeting.  £15,895,011.80 had been paid for costs, expenses and taxes, which included £5,631,403.05 in relation to Charles Russell's fees (inc VAT), £938,995.60 in relation to Fieldfisher's fees (inc VAT), £3,581,985.89 to Irwin Mitchell's fees (inc VAT) and £283,079.44 in relation to other solicitors' fees and expenses. 

· The Trustees discussed the outcome of a recent meeting with the Department of Health, in which it was agreed that a briefing note would be prepared detailing various options on how to amend or simplify the Trust in the future.  The Trustees resolved that simplifying the Scheme was a sensible option.
· The Trustees discussed work undertaken since the last meeting, not least the preparing and finalising of a witness statement the Infected Blood Inquiry had asked Sir Robert Owen to produce to aid their investigations.
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